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 Notice of Immediate Board Vacancy - Need to be Filled:  SDCL Requires the District to 
announce to its members the vacancy of board of trustee members and the process of nominating 
someone to the board:  Doug Dykstra as of June 11, 2024, has resigned as a board member and president 
of RSD.  There is an immediate need to fill his position on the board as a trustee.  Erick Anderson has 
been nominated and is now President of the Board, however we still need to fill Doug’s Position.  
Anyone in the District interested my contact the RSD clerk at: rennersanitary@gmail.com, via phone 
605-330-4189 or stop in at 25804 Lindbergh Ave Ste 2, Renner SD 57055.  If interested, you may also 
come to one of our regularly scheduled meetings on the 3rd Tuesday of the month located at the 
Mapleton Township Hall at 6:00pm. 

 Payments:  Here are some different ways that you can pay your Renner Sanitary Bill: 
o Automatic Payments:  We do offer the ability to set up monthly Automatic Payments at no 

extra charge.  Automatic payments will debit your account around the 10th of each month.  
Please let Natasha know if you are interested and she will send you the correct paperwork to get 
started. 

o Drop Box:  The Renner Sanitary District has a drop box available to drop off payments or 
correspondence.  It is located by the front entrance of the Jensen Electric Building – Renner 
Corner Area. 

o Mail:  We do accept payments/checks via USPS – Note our address information at the bottom. 

o Phone/Credit Cards:  We now have the ability to accept payments over the phone with a 
credit card.  However, there will be a 3.5% surcharge of the total bill when paying with a credit 
card.  There is no profit or benefit for RSD with this surcharge.  It has been put in place to offset 
all other credit card processing fees. 

 Property Owner’s Responsibility:  As a reminder, it is the current property owner’s 
responsibility to inform the District and the new owner they are selling with a closing date.  If the 
District is not notified, past due accounts will accumulate and there will be interest penalties assessed. 

 Regular Monthly Meetings:  Our regular monthly meetings are held at the Mapleton Township 
Hall/Fire Station at 6:00pm on the 3rd Tuesday of every month.    

 As a reminder, all board meeting minutes and information can be found on the web 
page:   

https://rennersanitarydistrict.com/ 

 Thank you, Trustees- Erick Anderson, Kevin Wenzel, Treasurer/Clerk-Natasha 
Jensen  

Please Make Note of our Contact Information: 
Renner Sanitary District 

25804 Lindbergh Ave Ste 2 
Renner SD 57055 

PH: 605-330-4189  rennersanitary@gmail.com 



 
 
 
 


